

New Daddy Haine Plaque to be Dedicated

A new bronze plague commemorating Thomas "Daddy" Haine will be dedicated on Labor Day Weekend during the annual Daddy Haine Four-Man Volleyball Tournament. The plague is mounted on the bleachers of the Volleyball Courts that were named for Haine after his death in 1994. Haine, a past president of the Club, was an Olympic Volleyball player and played on OCC's courts for many years. He is a member of the USVBA Hall of Fame. The plaque was a gift to the Club from Kawika Grant.